
 
 
 
 
 
April 4, 2013 
 
Dear Al, 
 
Smart Growth Partnership requests to be placed on the April 16 City Commission 
Meeting to present to the City Of Fort Lauderdale CRA the Southeast Florida 
Excellence Award for Smart Growth. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marianne Winfield 
Smart Growth Partnership 

EXHIBIT 1
CAM 13-0571

Page 1 of 1 


